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2023 Term 3 Week 4 

Principal Message 

Education Week  

Education Week 2023 was held last week at school.  This year’s 

theme was 175 years of public education in NSW and focused 

on learning from our past, celebrating our achievements and  

embracing the future with confidence. 

This year marks 175 years since the establishment of public 

schools in NSW. Founded in 1848, the Board of National        

Education was formed and tasked with establishing a public   

education system in NSW. Prior to 1848, schools operated under 

a denominational system and were the responsibility of churches 

and charities. 

This year we gave awards to students who displayed a         

commitment to learning and public education in each class.   

Congratulations to our merit award 

 winners as well!  



We thank the P &C for cooking a lovely BBQ lunch and thank parents for joining in learning at their children’s       

classrooms.  It was great to have so many parents, grandparents and extended family members here at school for 

Education Week! We were very lucky with the weather and some parents even joined in the soccer match and 4   

wicket cricket after lunch.  

District Athletics Carnival 

Last Friday, the district Athletics carnival was held at Barham Public School. Thank you to the staff at Barham who 

organised the day. Despite the challenging weather, students all tried their best, displayed excellent sportsmanship 

skills and manners. It was such a great day and I thoroughly enjoyed the experience and seeing our students         

participate in the events.  

Thank you to Brett Wilson for attending and helping on the day as well. Thank you to parents and families who       

travelled over to Barham for our students. A huge Congratulations to Ebony Patten for becoming Age Champion and 

Mila Gray and Nate Ewart for their outstanding achievements on the day too. A lot of our students achieved their    

personal best on the day with the stiff competition. I was so proud of all the students! 

Ebony Patten- Junior girls 

• 2nd 100m 

• 2nd Shot put 

• 1st 200 m- amazing race!  

• 3rd 1500m 

• 1st Long Jump 

• 1st 800 m  

• 2nd Discus 

• High jump postponed due to weather for Ebony 

Mila Gray- 11 Years girls 

• 2nd 200m 

• 1st 100m 

• 1st Long jump 

• 3rd 1500m 

• 3rd 800m 

• 1st High jump 

• 2nd Discus 

Nate Ewart- Junior Boys 

• 2nd 10 years Boys 

• 3rd 800 m 

• 2nd 200m 

• 2nd Long jump 

Others: 

• 3rd Chayse Vistarini-1500m junior boys 

• 3rd Paige Pattern-1500 m senior girls 

• 3rd- Georgie Slater- High jump 

• 2nd-Maddy McCullough 11 years Shot put 

• 3rd- Jobi Battye 8 years 100 metres 

• 3rd- Marlee Vistarini 8 years 100 metres 

• 3rd- Junior Boys 4 x 100m Relay Team 





Spelling Bee 

Students in Years 3-6 competed in a Spelling Bee and  

finalists displayed their amazing spelling ability in front of 

guests and peers last Monday. Each Year group competed 

until a winner was evident. It is so nice to recognise the 

achievements of students across the curriculum during 

Education Week. Thank you to Mrs Coote and Mrs 

Wheeler for organising such a fantastic opportunity for our 

students. Congratulations to Georgie, Remi, Will and 

Aleisha!   

Glass Art Workshop 

A selected few students from Year 4-6 attended a glass art workshop with Mrs Gibson as part of our Education Week 

celebrations. Students made Picasso style faces that will be on display at an exhibition at the end of the year at the 

Moulamein Art Gallery.  



Jennie Wilson - Principal 

Gymnastics Program 

All students at Moulamein Public School are participating in a gymnastic program each Friday. We would like to share 

some photos from last week! This is so much fun and students are working on their core strength and balance in the 

lessons. It is so good to be able to offer gymnastic lessons here at Moulamein without travelling to Swan Hill or       

another big centre. Miss Wilson is a qualified gymnastics teacher!  



Moulamein PSSA District Athletics certificates were presented today. 




